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May 1, 1998 

In honor of Dr. James J. DeCaro, dean of NTID whose 13-year term as dean comes to a close June 30 
when he returns to a senior faculty position, a new scholarship fund, the James J. DeCaro Endowed 
Scholarship Fund, has been established. To make a contribution to the fund, contact The NTID 
Foundation, 52 Lomb Memorial Drive, Rochester, NY 14623-5604; (716) 475-6836 (v/TTY), (716) 475-
5949 (FAX); jmd2302@rit.edu (e-mail). 

file://///wmlfileserver/wml_students/Publishing%20and%20...ship%20fund%20established%20in%20honor%20of%20DeCaro.htm1/10/2007 10:54:50 AM


	Local Disk
	New scholarship fund established in honor of DeCaro


